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AUGUST 

   THEMES 

   

    6  God’s Gift 

  13 God’s Promises 

  20 Christian Living 

  27 Our Example 

   

 

BIBLE SCHOOL 

9:30 AM 

       6 Forgiveness & Renewal 

     13 God’s Faithfulness 

     20 Serving the Lord 

     27 Answered Prayers 

 

   SERMON SERIES 

Sunday Morning 

        6  Salvation through Faith 

      13 Work of Spirit 

      20 Commitment 

      27 Holy Living 

      

     

Remember to pray for  

School Administration 

& Carter Middle School 

 

  

 

 

 

 

    Helping  

       With 

      L I F E 

 

 

 

 

       

   The Apostle Paul said, “To the weak, 

I became weak, to win the weak.  I 

have become all things to all people so 

that by all possible means I might save 

some.  I do all this for the sake of the 

gospel, that I may share in its 

blessings.”  (I Cor. 9:22, 23) 

DAILY POSTS:  Simple pictures with 

one line of inspiration, to Bible verses 

with devotion (from both Old & New 

Testaments). 

BIBLE STUDIES:  Bible School on 

Sundays, Midweek studies available 

along with online topical and Bible 

book studies. 

WORSHIP:  Prayer, hymns, 

communion and Bible based message 

that helps people draw near to God 

and then enjoy fellowship in Christ. 

MISSIONS:  Local benevolence, 

helping build the Kingdom in America 

and around the world through 

financial support, daily 

encouragement through devotions to 

workers around the world. 

FOOD TRUCKS:  Providing 

opportunities for small businesses, 

food for local workers and families. 

HELP FOR STUDENTS/FAMILIES: 

Coordinating local congregations in 

gathering school supplies to be 

handed out at the “Back to School 

Night” @ Pride Stadium (Aug. 15) 

HELP FOR TEACHERS:  Coordinating 

local businesses and Clio Area 

Chamber of Commerce to help 

teachers with classroom aids to be 

given at the “Back to School Night” 

PURE MICHIGAN BYWAY:  Uniting the 

community in seeking designation 

from the Michigan Dept. of 

Transportation for M-54.  This could 

help businesses/agencies from Flint to 

Saginaw through State 

aided promotion and advertising. 

   The result of these efforts are people 

learning that we are here and what we 

believe and stand for.  Relationships 

are being built, influence felt, and 

partnerships formed.   

    Continue to pray for God to bless 

these efforts that people will grow in 

their relationship with Jesus and 

others added to the Kingdom. 

 

.Update on  

Lowell Mason 

 Prayer Walk Park  

 

 

   We learned that our grant appeal for 

the painting of the mural was turned 

down.  We praise God for what He has 

already accomplished and continue to 

seek His leading.  The Church Board 

has re-prioritized the projects as 

following:  
  #  1 

New Panels 

for Sign 

 

 

#2, 3 

Info Board 

Arbor Entry 

    These projects will be done as the 

money comes in. $7800 will be needed 

to complete these projects.  They will 

draw attention to the completed 

prayer walk, benches and flowerbeds. 

All donations will be recognized on our 

web page (can also have your donation 

used “In Memory Of”.  Levels of Giving 

include:  

     Member: $25    Patron $100 

     Bronze:   $300   Silver:  $500 

     Gold:      $1000  Diamond $5000         

     Other “small projects” that we hope 

to complete this fall include the lattice 

work and filling in more of the 

flowerbeds. 


